Clerk’s Report 18-02-2025
Below some of the things that I have been working on over the last month. 
Completed the removal of the one drive documents for the Parish Council minutes on the website. So this should at least make documents accessible to all. Now working on all other one drive documents and aiming to get these all removed and replaced with direct PDF documents by the next Parish Council full council meeting on March 18th
Met with Cindy Engel and Hilary Day to discuss moving the website to a new provider. The plan initially was to see if we could re-launch the website at the Annual Parish Meeting on April 15th. Followed up on some issues both with our current provider and also discussed with a few local parish councils to work out what can be achieved. We want to retain .gov.uk domain and I am currently looking into providers that can use this domain as some of the larger US companies are not able to. Our intention is to make the site more user friendly and more modern and alongside this easier to navigate.
Getting myself more familiar with the various advice organisations such as SLCC, SALC and NALC.
There is a road sign down at the end of Sandpath on Laxfield Road – this has been reported to Suffolk Highways via their web portal.
Started a review of policies so that these can be updated & then bought to the Parish Council meetings to be adopted. For the February 18th Meeting the Code of Conduct and Freedom of Information policies are being adopted. 

Calvin Edwards, Clerk to Fressingfield Parish Council






